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Application for Experimental License 
 
 Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation (NGSC) requests modification of 
WI2XPX, File No. 0244-EX-CN-2016, for the purpose of increasing output power from 
80 mW to 200 mW in the 869-894 MHz and 1930-1990 MHz frequency bands.  The 
other two frequency bands already are authorized at 200 mW, and the higher power has 
been found necessary on all of the frequencies to conduct the needed experiments.  There 
are no other requested changes. 
 
 This work is being conducted pursuant to USGOV contract number: H94003-04- 
D-0004 D/O 0327. POC is Mike Graham (NGB/A5RC), michael.graham.3@ang.af.mil 
(W) 240-612-7060.	


